
Type:  ANNOUNCEMENT 

Subject: OTHERS  

Description: REPAIR WORKS TO LONG RESIDUE CATALYTIC CRACKING UNIT (LRCCU) COMPLETED 

 

Reference is made to Hengyuan Refining Company Berhad (“Company”) announcement dated 20 June 
2024 in relation to the unplanned shutdown of the Long Residue Catalytic Cracking Unit (“LRCCU”).  

The Company is pleased to announce that the repair works to the leaking found at the carbon monoxide 
boiler (CO) Boiler to the LRCCU were completed on 30 June 2024.   

Together with the LRCCU, the regulatory inspection activities for Hydrogen Manufacturing Unit (HMU) and 
Euro4Mogas facility (E4M), have been completed.  

The refinery plant is now recovering to its normal operational levels. 

This announcement is dated 1 July 2024.  


